
SIT Minutes: December 19, 2016 

Members Present 
Admin – Lisa Sigmon 
Media – Jennifer Roberson 
Title 1 – Debbie Efird 
TA – Susan Carter 
K – Laura Turpin 
1st – Hannah Clark 
2nd – Brandi Bell 
3rd – Susan Kimball 
4th – Barry Rymer 
5th – Sherry Hubbard 
Parents: Allison Hines 

Items Discussed: 

1.  Work From Home due to Inclement Weather 
 Our school system is heading toward allowing certified and  
 classified staff the opportunity to work from home due to   
 inclement weather.  SIT members discussed a variety of options  
 for all staff members.  Some ideas that resulted from the   
 discussion were as follows: online PD, APP Challenge (especially  
 for classified staff) lesson plans, putting together bulletin   
 boards, grading papers, creating flipped lesson videos, and   
 creating tutorial videos.  The goal is to have a plan in place so  
 staff will be prepared to work from home due to inclement   
 weather.  Staff members will log hours worked from home. Please 
 email Mrs. Sigmon or myself with any suggestions/ideas. 

2.    Community/School 3 Word Phrase 
 The phrase that we want associated with our school and   
 community will be: Open door, open heart, open mind. This was  
 discussed and voted on during the November meeting but due to  
 only having one item, I wanted to wait to pass along the   
 information.   



3.  Grade level chairs, please remember to pass along any items that 
 need to be discussed with the school improvement team. 
  

Respectfully submitted by: Sherry Hubbard, SIT Chair 


